
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
24 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Introduction of Sixth Form Uniform 
 
Following a review of our sixth form dress code and in line with other local sixth form 
provision, I am writing to inform you of our decision to introduce, from September, a 
compulsory uniform policy for our sixth form students. 
 
Our sixth form students are role models to our younger students and play a vital role in in 
contributing to the ethos and standards of our school.  With this in mind a uniform which 
compliments the main school uniform but at the same time identifies as Post 16 has been 
agreed. 
 

• Navy V Neck Jumper with our virtue medal and Logo, West Cumbria Catholic Sixth 
Form Centre 

• White Shirt/Blouse  

• Navy / Red Tie (available from our suppliers) 

• Black/Grey or Navy Trousers/Skirt 
 
Uniform will be available to purchase on:  
 

• GCSE Results Day – Thursday 22 August (Jumpers and Ties will be Available) 

• Through our school website via our uniform suppliers 
 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Emma Jackson  
Headteacher  


